
WeEKly Update Nov. 25-29, 2024  

 

We will be e-blasting the weekly updates for the next few weeks as there seems to be a 

glitch with our subscription process, and families are not getting the notifications.  Our 

IT department is looking into this.  Previous updates are posted on the Earl Kitchener 

website. 

bEKind Assembly 

Our first bEKind Assembly will be held on Tuesday, November 26th at 9:15am.  The 

following classes will be presenting, (Ms Nelson/Ms Masson, Mme Jenkins, Mme 

Sliwinska, Mme McCluskey ) and families of these students are welcome to attend, and 

can enter through the Stanley Street doors (by Kindergarten pen) after 8:50am (once 

students have left the pen area).  Please understand that we cannot permit photos 

and/or video recording of children within the school. 

 

Glass Containers   

Just a quick reminder to not send glass containers to school.  Accidents can happen 

quickly, and we do not want students getting injured.  Thank you! 

Wesley’s Holiday Drive  

This has been a long-standing tradition at Earl Kitchener.  Flyers have gone home with 

all students outlining items that are in need this year.  Items donated should be sent in 

with your child to their classroom, and will all be dropped off on December 10th to the 

Main Street East location. 

 

Parking  

Please remember to park ONLY in authorized parking spots.  We have had many 

neighbours and businesses call the school because they are unable to access their own 

properties due to cars being parked for pick up or drop off.  If parking is not available, 

simply park a little further away, and walk your child to school.  Parking enforcement 

has been made aware of the situation, and will be increasing their patrols during these 

peak times. 
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Music at EK  

A lot is happening with the music program here at EK.  Mr. Popek has set up a web page 

to keep the school community up to date on what is currently happening, along with 

what will be coming up.  Please visit the web page at cpopek.common.hwdsb.on.ca on a 

regular basis to check for updates. 

Changing Weather    

It’s that time of year when the weather is up and down.  Please make sure that your child 

has what is needed (or might be needed) for the day.  Mitts, hats, coats etc.  If unsure, 

simply put the items in their backpack so they have them should the weather change 

during the day. 

Popcorn Days  

Please note the upcoming popcorn days, and the order due dates: 

Popcorn Day    Order by Date 

Wed., Jan. 22nd   Wed., Jan. 8th 

Wed., Feb. 26th   Wed., Feb. 12th  

Wed., April 16th    Wed., April 2nd  

Wed., May 14th    Wed., April 30th  

As a reminder orders MUST be done on the schoolcashonline platform (we cannot 

accept cash orders), and there will not be “same day sales” or late orders as purchasing 

will be based on pre-orders. 
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